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Diary Dates 

Friday 24th   7.00  Parish Domino Drive 

Wednesday 1st March 9.00  Ash Wednesday Mass at Church 

   2.00  My Dentist talk in school  

Thursday 2nd March 1.30-3.30 Small Schools Indoor Athletics Tournament Myerscough College 

     (No after school club due to staff training tonight) 

Monday 6th March 9.45-2.30 Yr 2 day at Great Eccleston for Lenten activities with  

     Castlerigg 

Thursday 9th March 9.00-12.00 Class 1 Topic Trip to the Judges Lodgings Lancaster   

Friday 10th March 9.30  Stations of the Cross Walk at Beacon Fell 

   (TBC)  Tag Rugby Tournament 

Wednesday 22nd March  4.20-5.15 Yr 3 & 4 Indoor Football 

Friday 24th March 1.30-2.15 Swimming Gala 

   6.00  Easter Bingo 

Stars of the Week 

Congratulations to :- 

Class 1 : Jimbob Southwell, Thomas Halstead and Megan Barnes 

Class 2 : Martha Thornton, Rebecca Rigby and Ted Smith 

 

Happy Birthday wishes to  

Jacob Seed who will be 10 on Saturday 18th February 

 

Parents Evenings 

Please note that Parents Evening dates have been changed and they will now take place on 
Wednesday 8th March and Thursday 9th March. Letters will be sent out separately after the half 
term. After School clubs will still run on these evenings. 

My Dentist 

My Dentist from Garstang will be coming into school to talk to all children about their teeth.      
Consent and permission forms will be distributed after half term. 

Football 

There will be an indoor football tournament for Yr 5/6 on Wednesday 22nd February, separate 
letters will be sent out on the first day back. 

Float 

Thank you for the fantastic response regarding the float. A meeting will be organised shortly to 
start preparations. 

1st Holy Communion 

Preparations for 1st holy Communion will start with an initial meeting at the Presbytery on Friday 
24th February at 5.00pm. Fr Sony, Mrs Robinson and Mrs Larkin will be helping prepare the    
children for communion. If your child is in Year 3 please let school know if they are participating 
and attend the scheduled meeting. 

 

As a staff we hope that you all have an enjoyable and restful half-term and we look forward 
to seeing everyone on Monday 20th February. 

W/C 20th February 

Mon 20th  

Tues 21st 

Weds 22nd   Swimming 

  3.25-4.20 Yr 5/6 Indoor Football Coaching and Tournament at GCA 

Thurs 23rd    

Fri 24th  5.00pm  1st Holy Communion Meeting for Parents and children at the Presbytery 


